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The local food bank is experiencing an extreme shortage of supplies and 
the Boy Scout food drive is not scheduled until next February. It is my 
hope that our Arbor Creek Community can help out in this time of crisis. 
I will be placing a tote beside my mailbox at 1637 Myrtle Drive in the 
hopes that everyone will donate some canned food which I will present  
on behalf of our community to the local food bank rep. at the next 
Chamber of Commerce meeting. We all have much to be thankful this 
year. New houses and great neighbors. Lets all give a little to the 
community in which we have made our homes. I know with a little effort 
we can make a huge difference in the lives of people less fortunate then 
ourselves.  Give as much as you can. Believe me your generosity will be 
retuned tenfold. 
Yours truly, 
Michael Lederman   
972-294-4442 
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